
Adviser Skorpen, Co-editors Bergeson and Green, and 
Adviser Kjorlie have just found the picture that got away. 

Who brings little Aggies? 
Why, the Aggie Staff, of course! 

Jenelle Williams, Dorothy Didrikson, and Vilma Zak 
feverishly look for mistakes as Dora Ann Pelowski types. 

Dear Readers: 
Each year two publications are put out for 

your interest. This year we are the two people 
chosen to  edit these publications. 

The  Rouser brings you the day-to-day hap- 
penings on campus in 12 issues while the Aggie 
staff sums up the year’s activities in this annual. 

Your appreciation and ours go to the staffs 
and our advisers who plan, work, and prod us 
into meeting the deadlines. 

Working with the advisers, photographers, 
and students has been both a profitable and en- 
joyable experience. W e  hope that you find the 
Aggie to  be all you had hoped for and a con- 
stant reminder of this year. 

Editorially yours, 
Bergeson and Green 


